
NEWSLETTER OCTOBER  2020

Happy October!!  With all the recent fires, we are 
looking forward to Fire Prevention Week which is 
Oct. 4th – Oct. 10th. The children will learn about our 
incredible local community heroes, the firefighters, 
and key points in fire safety. Each class will make a 
special thank you card that will be delivered to Los 
Angeles County Fire Station #8. If you & your child 
would like to make an individual card from home for 
them, you may drop it to us before Oct 8th. 

It has been so wonderful seeing the children swimming 
and learning again, they are doing great! A huge thank 
you the amazing Ms. Mary who runs the swim program 
(along with being the Owner/Director of FDS), as well 
as our awesome swim instructors Mr. Terrance, Ms. 
Daniela and Mr. Gavin.

We have begun offering private swim lessons (only 
for children currently enrolled on campus). Private 
lessons are now available in packs of 5 for $200. If you 
are interested, please contact the office.  

Thursday, Oct. 1
Sports T-Shirt Day!
Oct. 4-10 
Fire Prevention Week
Monday, October 12 
School Closed – 
Professional Day
Wednesday, October 28
Serenade Jack 
(Pumpkin carving & 
special Zoom performance! 
Details to come.)
Friday, October 30
Halloween Class Party 
(Wear your costume!)
Saturday, October 31 
HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!!

“My favorite shape is 
diamond, like my Mom.”

“Hi, my name is Coco 
Cappuccino.”

LOOK WHO’S TURNING 4!
Gray D. / Paxton D.

LOOK WHO’S TURNING 5!
Luke B. 

TEACHER BIRTHDAYS:
October 5: Ms. Hazel

October 30: 
Ms. Arely & Ms. Liz

Ms. Suzie celebrates her 15th 
year with us! Thank you for 
all your love, care, dedication 
and joy you bring each day. 
We deeply appreciate you!

Ms. Evelyn celebrates her 
10th year with us! Thank you 
for everything that you do, the 
many hats you wear, along 
with the love, passion and 
dedication you bring each 
day.  You are truly amazing! 
*Love you, mean it!*

As you may have heard, 
we’ve begun our special 
weekly Zoom reading 
series. Once a week, each 
class gets a special “visit” 
from a member of Admin 
for a special reading or 
activity via Zoom. It’s been 
going so wonderful, and 
the children have been 
really enjoying it, and so 
have we! Here’s a few 
behind the scenes images:

THIS MONTH

MS. SUZIE & MS. EVELYN

OVERHEARD IN THE 

CLASSROOM

READING SERIES!  
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CONTACT INFO

MS. TYLER 
Hi, my name is Tyler Posey and I was born and raised in the Los Angeles 
Area. In my free time, I love to go hiking and trying out new group workout 
classes. I am a recent 2020 graduate from LMU school counseling program 
and excited to be working here at Fountain Day School. I am the oldest girl 
out of 4 siblings and recently became a married woman. Thank you everyone 
for welcoming me into your school community.

MS. RAQUEL
Hi!  I’m Ms. Raquel, one of the two year old teachers this year. I have been 
working with young children for over twenty years. I believe all children are 
unique and learn in different ways. I love teaching young children because this is 
the foundation in their education. I want to spark their learning experience so they 
can continue to blossom in their education as well as their social experiences. In 
my free time I enjoy spending time with my family and exploring nature.

MS. JULIETTE 
Ms. Juliette is in her 7th year as a 2 year old teacher at Fountain Day School.  
She loves working with toddlers because of their endless curiosity and 
enthusiasm.  She has a B.A. from UC Berkeley in Religious Studies and is 
currently in a Masters of Early Childhood Education program at Cal State LA.  
She loves spending time with her husband Jack, their son John, and their silly 
dog Charlie!  They like to ride bicycles and go hiking in their free time.  You 
can often find her baking cookies or just laughing at life’s many absurdities! 

MS. LISA 
I’ve been working in Early Childhood Education since 1980 when I got hired 
a few months out of high school. I’ve spent many years continuing my child 
development education, raising two children of my own, and learning from 
some amazing co-workers who taught me communication skills, positive 
mindset and most important to have a sense of humor!

Thank you so much to Indie O.’s family for your 
thoughtful & wonderful gifts to the staff. We 
love them! @PINdemic_HEROES 

This month we get to learn about our 
Terrific Two’s Teachers!TEACHER FEATURE


